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     During the month of February 2017, I worked on and/or participated in the following:  

1. MCCPTA Nominating Committee – The new MCCPTA Nominating Committee is in place and 

working on filling both vacant positions for the 2016/17 academic year and assembling a slate of 

candidates for the 2017/18 academic year.  An inaugural meeting of the committee was held on 

February 1, 2017 where a committee chair was elected and the team laid out their plan of work.  

Nominating Committee members are: 

MCCPTA Area 
Nominating Committee 

Member Email 

BCC/WJ/Whitman Jennifer Cope jencope@hotmail.com 

Damascus/Gaithersburg/Magruder/WM Norman Peterson jtnp@comcast.net 

Clarksburg/Northwest/QO/SV Likan Liang Lliang2100@yahoo.com 

DCC Chris Rutledge (Chair) crnkar@gmail.com 

Churchill/Poolesville/Rockville/Wootton Adam Lee pandarail@gmail.com 

NEC/Sherwood JoAnn Burl springbrookcc@yahoo.com 

At-Large Member Kellie Schoolar-Reynolds kschoolar@gmail.com 

 

If anyone is interested in being nominated for an elected position in MCCPTA, please contact your 

respective Area Vice President or one of the Nominating Committee members directly. 

2. Standards of Continuing Affiliation (SOCA) - Maryland PTA plans to send out the next SOCA 

report during the first week of March 2017.  I will promulgate this information to respective 

Cluster Coordinators and Area Vice Presidents shortly thereafter. 


